Rezoning Petition 2007-111
Neighborhood Meeting

The following are submitted:

Copy of notice sent

Lists of invitees (copy of list provided by Planning)
Sign in book '

Brief minutes

Statement regarding changes

Brief minutes:

The one attendee stated that she lives in Fourth Ward and is on the board of Friends of
Fourth Ward. She inquired about who the retail tenants would be and was told that no
leases have been signed yet.

Statement regarding changes:

There are no changed proposed as a result of the meeting.

Submitted by

Tom G. Thornburg
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501 N. GRAHAM ST
CHARLOTTE, NC
28 Be 2 02 2
704/7332~5591
FAN 704/296~2745

November 28, 2007

Dear Homeowner,

You are invited to attend a neighborhood meeting at 5:00 P.M.
on December 5, 2007, at 312 N. Graham Street to discuss the
rezoning of the Fourth Ward Square Apartments site.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

JLT Partners, LLC
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